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                                                                  To: International Fitness and Bodybuilding Federation 
                                                                                  e-mail: headquarters@ifbb.com; info@ifbb.com                                                              

 
 
Subject: Letter of Recognition of the Croatian Bodybuilding Union  
 
Dear President, mr. Santonja, 
 
Further to the letter dated October 9th, 2023, and April 9th, 2024, and at the request of 
the Croatian Bodybuilding Union, the Croatian Olympic Committee is submitting this 
letter to the International Fitness and Bodybuilding Federation.  
The Croatian Olympic Committee confirms the recognition of the Croatian Bodybuilding 
Union as its full member, without interruption, since 1993.  
The Croatian Olympic Committee confirms that the Croatian Bodybuilding Union as the 
national sport's federation is the sole governing body responsible for the administration, 
management and development of the sport fitness and bodybuilding in the Republic of 
Croatia.  
The mentioned also means, that the Croatian Olympic Committee never recognized any 
other federation in the Republic of Croatia as a national sports federation responsible for 
fitness and bodybuilding sports. 
In accordance with the decision of the competent authority for the registration of 
associations in the Republic of Croatia, the City Office for General Administration and 
Property Legal Affairs of the City of Zagreb, dated on March 12th, 2024, decided that 
persons authorized to represent the Croatian bodybuilding union are: Damir Siser, 
President; Neven Mada, Vice President and Boris Presečki, Secretary General, in the 
mandate since December 20th, 2022 to December 20th, 2026. 
The Croatian Olympic Committee will continue to support the development of fitness and 
bodybuilding sports as well as the activities of the Croatian Bodybuilding Union. If you 
will have any question in this field please don’t hesitate to inform us. 
 
With regards, 
 

    

                                                         
                     Siniša Krajač           Zlatko Mateša, Ph.D. 
                       Secretary General           President 


